
After two years of not being able to meet each other at an
IGCA-Congres, The Netherlands is preparing an inspiring
congress in the summer of 2022. 

We are sure that everybody can meet up again with
colleagues from all over the world and have a beautiful
week together. We are delighted to invite you to the
IGCA-Congres 2022 in Amsterdam.

Between Sunday, August 28th and Friday, September 2nd,
we will visit 10 beautiful and inspiring garden centres in
the Netherlands. From our hotel near the centre of the
vibrant city of Amsterdam, we're also going to visit the
Floriade, cultural attractions, new retail concepts,
beautiful nurseries and of course the historic city centre
of Amsterdam. 

Discover and see how the garden centre industry is
adapting innovation, embracing sustainability and helping
to make The Netherlands more biodiverse. Do you want to
join? Then register now on www.igca2022.nl and take
advantage of the early bird rate. We would be delighted to
welcome you end of August this year! 

JOIN IGCA 
2022 IN
AMSTERDAM

GO TO WWW.IGCA2022.NL TO SEE THE FULL 
SCHEDULE, PRICES & REGISTRATION.

CELEBRATING GREEN INNOVATION

http://www.igca2022.nl/
http://www.igca2022.nl/


HIGHLIGHTS OF OUR PROGRAM 

SPONSORS

AMSTERDAM BOAT TOUR • FLORIADE 2022 • FLOWER AUCTION AALSMEER 

BOOTCAMPS • 10 GARDEN CENTRES • GROWERS & BREEDERS • KARAOKE 

FLORIWORLD PRESENTATIONS • YOGA • INNOVATIONS 


